
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 39 of 2024    26th April 2024 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Leith Lock Closures 

 

 

Mariners are advised that Leith Locks will be closed for essential maintenance between the hours of 

0600 to 1900 from Tuesday 30th April to Friday 3rd May. 

FTNS will ensure all movements are planned accordingly outwith this closure. 

This Notice will cancel at 1900 on Friday 3rd May. 

 
Status of previously published notices: 

 

No 73 of 2021 remains in force 

Nos 08, 09, 22, and 89 of 2023 remain in force 

Nos 01, 25, 28, 34 and 38 of 2024 remain in force 
 
 

Issued by: 

Michael Gibson 

Assistant Marine Manager – Leith, Newhaven and Granton  


